
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

As part of our study into traditional tales, next half term, KS1 have arranged a theatre 

company to come to school to perform Pinocchio on November 19th. The children will enjoy 

an hour long performance with lighting, scenery and special effects. 

 

We will use this experience to further the children’s understanding of traditional tales by 

looking at the features they will expect to see. 

 

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5. Please send money to your child’s 

class teacher in an envelope by Monday 5th November. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

EYFS and KS1 team 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Pinocchio    November 19th 2018 

 

 Childs Name ……………………………………………… 

 

Class ……………………………………………… 

 

I enclose £5.00 voluntary contribution 

 

Parent / carer name ……………………………… signed …………………………………….. 


